STAR LAKE/LITTLE STAR LAKES ASSOCIATION, INC.

A CALL TO ARMS!!!!

All of us have contributed money to the Association and now comes our first test. We
must respond to the proposed ATV Trail situation. PLEASE PLEASE fill out and
mail the enclosed survey forms. If we can have all surveys and letters in opposition
arrive at the DNR by November 1¥ we will have really accomplished something.

PLEASE JUST DO IT!!!

As most everyone in and around Star Lake and Sayner know ATV vehicle owner’s have
approached the DNR to have trails put through our National Highland-American Legion
State Forest which includes many State Natural Areas. Year round residents and seasonal
land owners will all be affected in some way by the ATVs. Two ATV trail alternatives
labeled Al and A2 will run between Sayner and Stillwater’s in Star Lake. Everyone
enjoys the beauty of our forested areas and lakes and the Tramper’s Trails we have
worked so hard on, and would not want to have ATV trails damaging the forests,
wetlands, lakes and rivers and threatening the wild animals and birds in the areas as well
as bringing terrestrial invasive species to our lands.

Enclosed is a survey we are sending to all members and non-members of the Star
Lake/Little Star Lakes Association, Inc., to fill out and send back to the DNR (the address
is on the backside of the last sheet). Items No. 1 and 2 should have the last block
checked and Items No. 3, 4 and § all need to have comments from you. The DNR will
not count the survey if there are no comments on them. Your input is very important and
should be POST-MARKED by November 1, 2007 in order to have your comments
counted. Please follow the “MAILING INSTRUCTIONS” box on the last page.

Thank you all for your time and support,

“This is a test...we will be checking™
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Vern Oie /

President
Star Lake/Little Star Lakes Association, Inc.



